
To: Chair Greenlick and Members of the House Health Care Committee 
 
Re: Support for HB 3517 
 
As an organization that represents over 65,000 people in industries from 
health care to property services to public sector employees, SEIU 
members come from all backgrounds. Many are on the front lines of the 
medical profession, and see the damage that does, and can, occur when 
children are uninsured. 
 
Oregon needs to fix the Healthy Kids program, so that the state can act to 
protect the most vulnerable in times of need. 
 
HB 3517 would strengthen our community. SEIU urges you to pass it out 
of committee with a “do pass” recommendation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Louis De Sitter 
SEIU Oregon State Council 
 
 
 

 


